
 
Dear Candidates  

 
Please be informed that the voting 
system will be live from 12:30pm today 
until the 13th of December 17:30pm. 

 

Voting link will be disseminated on 

candidates residence social groups and 

will also be pinned on the DUT House 

Committee page.  

 

NB: Some of the pictures are still being 

loaded, however before the end of 

today they should appear next to each 

candidates. 

 

Issued by REC 

11/12/20 



 

  
   

  

 

  

 

 


